
Dear Praying and Supporting Friends,  
Ministry Update: 
Praise the Lord, we are at 40% support. We are praying to have our support fully raised by
the end of 2025. Many meetings are in the schedule for the new year; please pray that any
empty slots will be filled soon.  
Family Update:  
Thank you for praying for Becka’s pregnancy. She had a smooth pregnancy and a safe,
healthy delivery. James Adler Johnson was born on November 15, 2024, at 8:11pm, weighing
8lbs 7oz, and measuring at 20.5 inches long. 

            
We praise the Lord for the support of family, friends, and church as we’ve navigated the first
few months of parenthood. Anytime we’ve needed help, God has provided wise counselors
and willing workers to fill any need.  
Please, continue to pray for us as we learn to be parents. We want to raise James in the
Lord, and we will need a lot of wisdom to do so.  
Prayer Requests: 

Souls to be saved 
We would be able to reach 100% by the end of 2025 
Safety in travel 
Wisdom as we parent James 
Health of our family 

In His Service,  
Jeff and Rebecka Johnson 
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